

2016-09-28 Meeting notes

Date

28 Sep 2016

Attendees

- [Alison Langmead](#)
- [Unknown User \(a-craig\)](#)
- [Paul Rodriguez](#)
- [Sandeep Puthanveetil](#) [Satheesan](#)

Goals

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
		Paul	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Working on recognizing contents of the "DESCENT" field• Ran the word recognition program on 635 images
		Alison	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• To coordinate with others for submitting the extension and supplement request
		Alan	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• To coordinate with Paul and Sandeep for submitting the quarterly report
		Sandeep	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Improved column segmentation by fixing issues with binarization code• Currently working on improving row (cell) segmentation

Action items

- ☒ Paul Rodriguez, Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan: To send in the sections for quarterly report sections before Friday